Mrs. Duncan’s 
December Newsletter

Please take a few minutes to read about the standards we are learning this month.

Math- The next two weeks we will be reviewing all the math concepts we’ve learned so far this year while doing some fun activities.  This week, the students enjoyed solving problems and math puzzles to find the code that unlocked escape boxes. 
Please encourage your child to study multiplication facts at home. Timed multiplication tests are given each Tuesday and Thursday.

Social Studies-    We have started learning about the prehistoric and historic Indians that lived in Ohio. The students have chosen Native American groups to research and will be creating Clips presentations on their iPads.

Upcoming Events:
Winter Party- The winter party will be held on the afternoon of December 19th. If you volunteered to send something, a reminder notice will be sent home next week.
Christmas Break- Dec. 20-Jan. 2
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